
WORKSHOP ON KEY ASPECTS OF ANIMATION

Mr.Jegannath, Animator from Earth Observatory of Singapore, conducted a workshop for 

students of I B.Voc, I M.Voc 3D Animation from 12-14 February 2019. The trainer who is a 

recipient of “Bronze Award” at the Hong Kong International Mobile Film Awards for his 

film “The Hunt”, was a valuable resource for the students.

The specialist provided an understanding on how hand drawings are important in developing 

a 2D animation. He also elaborated the pipeline of animation works. Students were able to 

get the picture of how they could present their portfolio in future to meet the requirements of 

the industry.

Key Aspects of Animation being discussed with the 3D Animation department students
(Top) Work samples from the workshop. (Above) Mr.Jegannath at the workshop.


